

Doug Carragher President (757) 615-0174 doug@woundedspirits.com woundedspirits.com

Support Address: Wounded Spirits Ministries - Attention: Doug & Debbie Carragher
Post Office Box 554 - Winona Lake, IN 46590



November 30, 2023

THANK YOU

Dear Pastor Nelson and the Grace Baptist Church Family,

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. We wanted to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude to you and your congregation for your unwavering support and dedication to our ministry over the years. Your recent generous offering and faithful commitment through the years have been a source of inspiration and blessing to us.

As we reflect on the years of your support, it is clear that your contributions have not only sustained our family but have also played a pivotal role in transforming lives and bringing salvation to many. Your faithfulness has enabled us to carry out various outreach programs, military community initiatives, and spiritual endeavors that have touched the hearts of countless individuals. Lives have been changed, burdens have been lifted, and hope has been restored, all because of your sacrificial giving.

The verse from Hebrews 13:16 in the King James Version, "But to do good and to communicate forget not: for with such sacrifices God is well pleased," holds profound meaning in the context of your generous offerings. Your willingness to "do good" by supporting our ministry and "communicate" through your contributions has not gone unnoticed. Your sacrifices have brought great pleasure to God, and we believe that your commitment to His work is a testament to your unwavering faith and devotion.

Your partnership with us has not only benefited our mission field but has also strengthened our relationship with God. Your faith and commitment serve as a shining example of what it means to live out the teachings of Jesus Christ. Your selflessness and generosity remind us of the importance of giving back to the Lord and being a blessing to others.

We are immensely grateful for the role you have played in our journey of faith and the countless lives you have touched through your offerings. Your support is a beacon of light in our darkest hours, and we thank you from the depths of our hearts.

As we move forward, we pray that God continues to bless you abundantly for your faithfulness and generosity. May your love for Him and your dedication to His work continue to shine brightly, inspiring others to follow in your footsteps.

Once again, thank you, Grace Baptist, for the gift and for being a steadfast supporter and a true reflection of God's love in our lives. We are truly blessed to have you as part of our ministry family. Merry Christmas!

Your servants,
Doug and Debbie Carragher